
2022 JUNE 20 

COUNCIL REPORT 

TO: COUNCIL MEMBERS DATE: 2022 May 31 

FROM: MAYOR HURLEY 

SUBJECT: TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE APPOINTMENT 

PURPOSE: To provide information regarding the appointment of a new citizen member to 
the Traffic Safety Committee.  

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT Council receive the report for information.

REPORT 

Due to a recent resignation, a vacancy arose on the Traffic Safety Committee. In 
consideration that Committee, Commission and Board recruitment will start in the fall 2022, 
past applications to the Committees were reviewed to identify a suitable replacement. Upon 
review of the 2022 applicants, Council has approved the appointment of Moreno Zanotto to 
the Traffic Safety Committee. 

This report is provided for public information. 

Mike Hurley 
MAYOR 

Copy: Chief Administrative Officer 
GM Corporate Services 
City Clerk 


